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Thank you
What a busy half term it has been – so much super 

learning and enjoyment. I have really enjoyed getting 

to know the children and I am not doing too badly 

remembering names! Thank you to you all for the 

support that you’ve given over this last half term, 

attending meetings, workshops, supporting the children 

with homework, reading, space projects – this 

partnership helps to create success and a love of 

learning. Thank you. Have a great half term. See you all 

back on Monday 6th November.

Mrs Coleman

Parent App
Parent App is the 

best way for us to 

communicate 

between school 

and parents. It is a 

useful tool that gives 

instant information 

such as letters, 

newsletters and 

term dates. It can 

also be used for 

reporting an 

absence. If you 

haven’t already 

signed up – our 

office staff are 

always available to 

help should there be 

any difficulty.

Science Projects
                                     We would like to thank all the

                                     children who took part in the                                                              

science                       Science Week Project. All the 

                                     entries were out of this world! 

You put in great effort, and we are blown away! 

Well Done! Winners will be announced during the 

first week back.

EYFS Open Day
We are happy to announce we currently have 

spaces in our Nursery and Reception classes. We are 

holding two open days if you or somebody you 

know would like to view our setting and apply for a 

space. 

Thursday 23rd November—3.30pm—4.30pm

And

Friday 24th November—9.30am-11:00am

We look forward to meeting you all. 



Attendance

Year 3

  95.7%

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

92.3% 95.3% 86.9% 95.7% 95.6% 93.3% 90.7%

Attendance
Reminder – our attendance target is 97% 

We need to try to improve these figures over the next 

half term.

Good attendance is crucial to ensure that our 

children have the best opportunities possible. Please 

could you ensure that the children are in, and in on 

time, to maximise learning. Thank you

A huge congratulations to our 

wonderful pupils who were chosen to 

receive an award at the Kirkby 

Collaborative Achievement 

Celebration Assembly. 

Reception & Secondary School Applications
Applications are open to apply for a school reception or secondary school 

place for September 2024. Secondary application deadline is 31st October 

2023 and Reception place deadline is 15th January 2024. You can 

complete the application online at knowsley.gov.uk



Friday 17th November
This year we ask all pupils to 

come to school in their school 

uniform but add bright and 

colourful accessories, stickers, 

socks, headbands, hairstyles 

etc that make you stand out! 

We kindly ask for £1 donation 

that will go to Children In 

Need. 

Thank you

Thank you to the parents/carers that have expressed an interest in joining 

our Parent and Staff association group. Could you please contact the 

school office with your name and contact number so we can contact you 

to arrange our first meeting.

c

Harvest
Wow! What a fantastic 

turn out we had from 

parents to our Harvest

Assembly. The children

put on a spectacular performance!

Well done! Thank you to you all for your 

kind donations, that will be given to 

Knowsley Food Bank. Your generosity 

goes a long way.

Dates for your Diary:

Congratulations to our ten new Maths 

Ambassadors who will be helping 

pupils from Nursery to Year 3 to enjoy 

maths and improve their numeracy 

skills.



HaleCommunity

Take a look at this 

leaflet for free 

access to a 

range of online 

courses. Just 

follow the link 

and use the 

access code - 

BETTERTOGETHER

IntoUniversity Kirkby is 

holding an open day on 

Wednesday 1st 

November.

Twitter (X)

We often post a range of community 

opportunities via our school Twitter. Please follow 

us, like our posts and interact with us. We’d also 

love you to share what your child/children are 

achieving out of school too.

Please follow us @RavenscroftCP
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